
From: Kim Read [mailto:instantconfidante@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 3:10 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: [Approved Sender] PSC Mixed Use Zones Testimony 
 
Please protect the Sellwood-Moreland neighbor from unreasonable development. Sellwood-Moreland needs and 
deserves a design overlay similar to other historic and walkable neighborhoods. Thank you. 
 
Kim Read 
7925 SE 16th Ave 

 


